October 06, 2005
To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to indicate my strong and enthusiastic support to the proposal by Deb Rumsey on the initiation of an honors course in statistics.  Currently, Deb coordinates the course Statistics 133 which is taken by all our Undergraduate students.  It forms an important foundation for the rest of the coursework they take at Fisher College.

Deb recently participated in our Statistics curriculum design and played a vital role in integrating her course with the courses taught at Fisher.  One of the important issues that remained unresolved during these discussions was the availability of an honors experience for students who are willing to take on the challenge.  Deb's proposal directly addresses this unmet need in the program.  There are several very bright students in our program who will benefit from such an experience and I am very pleased that Deb is willing to develop a course for such students.  The course will benefit them immensely because of the higher learning needs that they have.  Further, we have found that several of our undergraduate students are interested in doing academic research as part of their experience and this course will help them in orienting themselves toward the advanced data analysis requirements that are needed.  

Please call me at 292-1506 if you have questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

H. Rao Unnava

W. Arthur Cullman Professor of Marketing Associate Dean of Undergraduate Programs

